August 26, 2020

Dear Union Ridge Families,

I would like to ask our community to help us safely return to school on September 8th.  We all want our students to return to learning, whether it be done in person or remotely.  We need to help keep our children safe and healthy during this pandemic.  This requires the assistance of our entire community.  Thank you for all you have done already, and all that you will continue to do this school year.

Please continue to practice all the safety guidelines of the CDC and IDPH.  Some of these strategies include frequently washing your hands, social distancing of six feet or more and wearing a mask.  Thank you for continuing to monitor your child's health.  Many Covid-19 symptoms are similar to the cold.  Please keep your child home if they have a fever, runny nose or cough.  Your child's temperature will be taken when they arrive at school.  It might be a good idea to check your child's temperature ahead of morning drop off.

Our ability to keep all our students safe this year is a team effort.   I am proud to be a team member of Union Ridge School and am confident that despite this unique and challenging time, children will still have a positive school year.
 
Thank you,
Michael Maguire
Superintendent 

